

Just around the corner and off the beaten path, you'll find glimpses into an Oklahoma not everyone knows but can appreciate. I encourage you and your family to explore the Sooner state and take in the simple pleasures, all the while creating lasting memories. There are so many places to enjoy.

Take that day trip, plan a weekend getaway or a long vacation and Panhandle, cheer on the new Oklahoma City Thunder NBA team, tour the unique Oklahoma Music Hall of Fame & Museum in Muskogee or attend one of many events planned in the new Bank of Oklahoma Center in Tulsa.

Oklahoma has something for everyone to enjoy. Venturing into the heart of our state will reveal unique treasures, interesting history and welcoming friends. Plan time to truly appreciate what Oklahoma has to offer – it's your turn to explore!



Sincerely,

Governor

lben

PHIL TOMLINSON,

Secretary of Transportation & Director of Oklahoma Turnpike Authority GARY RIDLEY, Director of Transportation

## TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

DAN B. OVERLAND, Chairman/Earlsboro JAMES H. DUNEGAN, Vice Chairman/Durant JACKIE R. COOPER, Oklahoma City GUY BERRY, Sapulpa LOYD BENSON, Frederick LISLE MABREY III, Okmulgee BRADLEY W. BURGESS, Lawton BRUCE T. BENBROOK, Woodward

## OKLAHOMA TURNPIKE AUTHORITY

DOUGLAS F. RIEBEL, Chairman/Oklahoma City MIKE LEONARD, Vice Chairman/Muskogee C. KENDRICK FERGESON, Secretary & Treasurer/Altus DAVID BURRAGE, Durant HAL ELLIS, Stillwater CLARK BREWSTER, Tulsa

FREE DISTRIBUTION ONLY